
        
 
 

Statement on the Postponement of the 2024 Elgon Cup 

Following a consultative meeting held on Saturday 26th October 2024 between the Uganda Rugby Union (URU) and the 
Kenya Rugby Union (KRU), a joint decision has been reached on a revised schedule for the 2024 Elgon Cup by both 
parties.  

Kenya will host the first leg of the tournament, with the second leg being held in Uganda.  

The new dates are as follows: 

• First Leg: Saturday 9th November 2024 in Nairobi, Kenya. 

• Second Leg: Saturday 16th November 2024 in Kampala, Uganda. 

We appreciate all fans' and stakeholders' understanding and support and look forward to delivering an exciting 
tournament on the new dates. 

 

Godwin Arinaitwe Kayangwe      Alexander Mutai 

President, Uganda Rugby Union     Chairman, Kenya Rugby Union 

 

For Inquiries, please contact: 
Isaac Lutwama Nsubuga      Thomas Odundo 

Chief Executive Officer, URU      Chief Executive Officer, KRU 

+256 751 609618 | isaac.lutwamansubuga@gmail.com   +254 733 633628 | thomas.odundo@kru.co.ke 
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